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School Games Mark Gold Award

We are delighted to have achieved the School Games Mark 
GOLD Award for this year. This is due to our offer of PE, Sport 

and Physical Activity within school and also the extra-
curricular clubs and competitions we have attended. Thank 
you so much to all the children, staff and parents who have 
supported the competitions we have attended. Also a huge 

thanks to our coaching partners Key PE Sports, Bolton 
Gymnastics and Enso Martial Arts for the opportunities that 

they provide for our children and to the Bolton School Games 
Organisers who deliver the competitions. 

Welcome to our Summer Term Sports Newsletter, where we will be celebrating all 
the sporting achievements from the last term at school. As you can see, it has been 

a busy term!

Year 6 Sporting 
Achievement Award

Our Year 6 Sporting Achievement Award was 
presented to Isaac for his commitment to and 

participation in sporting events. Well done to all 
of our Year 6’s who have represented school in 

sporting events this year.

County Bee Netball Festival

After participating in a number of Netball 
competitions this term, our Netball team were 
selected to represent Bolton in the County Bee 

Netball Festival. All the children were great
ambassadors for our school.
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Intra-School Golf

All children in Key Stage 2 participated in an
Intra-School Tri Golf Competition. Well done 

to the winners from each class. 

Sponsored Sporting Events

Commonwealth
Colour Run

Tri-Golf Competition

Children from Year 3 and 4 represented 
school in the Bolton Tri Golf Competition at 

Bolton Golf Club. 

Our whole school were sponsored to take part in various sporting challenges. Thank you for all 
who sponsored us, we will be buying school sports kits with the money raised.

We loved participating in the 
first School Games Colour 
Run. Hopefully the first of 

many!
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Bikeability

Well done to all of our Year 6 children who developed their cycling skills and learnt about how to 
stay safe while on their bikes. 

Table Cricket

Sports Day

Some children in Key Stage 2 were up for the 
challenge of learning a new sport when they 

participated in the Table Cricket Festival. 

We all had a fantastic time at our Sports Day.

Football

Our Footballers in Year’s 3, 4 and 5 have all 
attended the Football Festivals run by Key PE 

Sports this term. 
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One Adventure

Our One Adventure Camp was a huge success once again. Children in Year 5 and 6 enjoyed a fun 
packed few days of activities, followed by a camp on our school fields.

PGL

Year 6 visited PGL Winmarleigh Hall 
for their residential. They took part 

in a range of different activities 
during the weekend and especially 
enjoyed the dip in the lake to cool 

off from the sun! 
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Enso Martial Arts

We are delighted to welcome Enso Martial 
Arts back to school. They provided workshops 
for all classes and will continue to run an After 

School Club on Wednesdays next term.

Commonwealth Games Club

Commonwealth Games
Birmingham 2022

Forest School

Nursery have completed their first term of 
Forest School in our outdoor woodland 
area. Next year, all year groups will be 
participating in Forest School lessons. 

Year 3 children enjoyed learning a range of 
Commonwealth Sports in the lunchtime club. 

We are looking forward to watching a wealth of 
sporting talent at the Birmingham 2022 

Commonwealth Games. Due to our engagement 
with sport on social media we have won a virtual 

athlete visit for next term, how exciting!

Inflatables and Nerf fun!

We have ended the year with a fun day of 
inflatables and Nerf games thanks to Key PE.


